
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Baker, Larry"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: Lee Federal 94 release
Date: Friday, November 20, 2015 10:21:00 AM

You have OCD approval to perform your delineation.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 9:24 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: Lee Federal 94 release
 
All,
 
Apache would like authorization to perform delineation activities at the above referenced site. 
 Attached is a map of the release area in the pasture.  Please let me know if you have any questions
 or wish to discuss.  Thanks and have a good day.
 
Bruce Baker
Apache Corporation
Environmental Technician
Northwest District
Email:  larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Mobile:  432-631-6982
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